
6b Lancaster General 

December 7,2005 

Nuclear Materials Safety Branch I 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region I 
475 Allendale Road 
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406 

RE: Ixense #37-11866-01 03003 (5 I 
To Whom It May Concern: 

Lancaster General Hospital requests amendment of its materials license as indicated in detail 
by the item below: 

Donald Velkley, Ph.D., who is listed on our license as an authorized user of Cs-137 
for calibration purposes and as an authorized medical physicist, has left active 
practice at our facility. As such, his name should be removed from our license. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. If you have need of any further information, 
please contact our Radiation Safety Officer, Anthony Montagnese, at 71 7-544-4384. 

Sincerely, 

Vice President/Chairperson of Radiation Safety Committee 
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